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	NORTH CAROLINA

PERMITTING PERSONNEL ASSOCIATION, INC.




	Board Members:
President: Sue Wall
Sue.wall@townofcary.org 
P.O. Box 8005 Cary NC 27511

919-460-4992
President Elect  Patricia Hickmon
pmoore@townofspringlake.com 
P.O. Box 617; Spring Lake NC 28390

910-703-8908
Vice President: Connie Carter

Connie.carter@highpointnc.gov 

211 S. Hamilton St. Rm 316

High Point NC 27261

336-883-3056
Secretary:  VACANT
Treasurer:  Colleen Doig
cdoig@garnernc.gov 
900 7th Ave; Garner NC 27529
919--773-4433

Region 1 Director: Vacant 
Region 2 Director: Vacant
Region 3 Director:   VACANT
Region 4 Director: Gracie Thomas

Gracie.thomas@brunswickcountync.gov PO.Box 249 Boliva NC 28425

910-253-2032
Region 5 Director: Kate Winzler kate@ntbnc.org 1000 NC Hwy 210, Sneads Ferry NC 28460

910-328-1349

	20TH ANNUAL CONFERENCE

Thursday February 24, 2022 & Friday February 25, 2022

Atlantic Beach, North Carolina

Come join us for our 20th Annual North Carolina Permitting Personnel Conference, to be held at the Double Tree by Hilton Hotel, Atlantic Beach, North Carolina. The conference will run until 4:30pm on Friday February 25th.

We are keeping our registration fee for the conference at $125.00 for Permitting Personnel Members and $135.00 for Associate Members if your registration is received by January 24th; registrations received after January 24th will be additional $10.00. Your registration form is attached in this mailing. Please complete a separate registration for everyone attending the conference.

The Double Tree by Hilton Hotel has agreed to hold a block of rooms until February 23rd. Rates will be $109 per night plus tax, please note that the room rate includes breakfast. To make reservations please call the Double Tree by Hilton directly at (252) 240-1155, please be sure to tell them that you are with NCPPA to receive the conference rate. There are a limited number of rooms available at this rate, so I suggest you make your reservation early.
Some of the topics for this year’s conference include:

· Presentation on General Contractors Licensing updates – Jeff Griffin
· Permit Technician Certification update – Jeff Griffin

· Working with Inspectors, presented by Reggie Hucks, Inspections Services Director at the City of High Point

· Motivational speaker Tim Connor 
· Open discussions with the licensing boards and the QBoard

· There will be more presentations that have not yet been finalized 

We hope you will join us at the conference as it is shaping up to be one of our best yet! We are especially excited to provide an overview of the Permit Technician Certification which once passed will affect all of us!  There are four vacancies on the Board and we are continually seeking nominations to fill these positions.

On behalf of the NCPPA Board of Directors and Committee Members, we look forward to seeing you all there! Should you have any questions or need additional information please do not hesitate to contact any one of the Board Members. 
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